NEWSLETTER  4  -  SEPT` 30-OCT`4
Dear parents,
                I hope you are all enjoying your weekend!
    On Sunday we will be sending home our first reading calendar. Of course you all know the importance of reading and having an interest in books at even such a young age.
Our monthly reading calendar is to encourage your children to take an interest in books and to reinforce what we are already doing in the classroom. At a later date we will be sending home a library book weekly. All you need to do is to read a simple book to your child or even look through the book together and discuss the pictures. Three times weekly will be enough. On the day that you read have your child color in the jack-o-lantern for that day then sign the calendar and send it to me on November 1st. If you have signed and colored in at least 12 days your child will receive a reading award. So come on and let`s start reading!
This week`s work is as follows:
L.A: New letter Ddwith its sound and vocabulary (dress-dinosaur-duster-dog-donkey-dragon), We will review Aa, Bb and Cc.
Math: We will wrap up our shapes concept for now, focusing on the rectangle.
New number 4 for recognition and formation; review of numbers 1, 2 and 3.
Science: We will be learning about animals focusing on pets; names of babies, what they eat………..
Songs: B.I.N.G.O
Story: I can`t get my turtle to move.
    Have a great week!
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